Sheraton/Starwood Hotels & Resorts response to concerns over human rights abuses at hotels in Azerbaijan 
Business & Human Rights Resource Centre invited Sheraton/Starwood Hotels & Resorts to respond to the following items:

“Concerns over human rights abuses at hotels in Azerbaijan”, compiled by Business & Human Rights Resource Centre, 10 May 2012 
http://www.business-humanrights.org/Documents/azerbaijanhotelsprivacy 

“Eurovision puts spotlight on Azerbaijan human rights”, BBC News, 23 Mar 2012
http://www.bbc.co.uk/news/world-europe-17479011 


“Do Not Have Sex in Baku! Azerbaijani Youth Warn Eurovision Tourists”, Caucasus News, 13 Mar 2012

http://www.epress.am/en/2012/03/13/do-not-have-sex-in-baku-azerbaijani-youth-warn-tourists.html 

In response, Starwood Hotels & Resorts sent the following statement:
16 May 2012

“With an active presence in over 1,000 locations in more than 100 countries, Starwood Hotels & Resorts Worldwide, Inc. is deeply committed to enriching the communities in which we work and live by being a responsible corporate citizen.  As a demonstration of this commitment, Starwood established a dedicated Global Citizenship department in 2009.  This department is tasked with ensuring that we are operating in the most socially responsible, environmentally-friendly, community-focused way possible.
 
In 2007 Starwood enacted a Human Rights Policy which specifically references Starwood’s commitment to the principles of the Universal Declaration of Human Rights and includes a clause related to ethical business conduct.  Our Human Rights Policy is publicly available, and can be found on our corporate website at http://www.starwoodhotels.com/corporate/investor_relations.html.  Starwood remains committed to protecting human rights within our company’s sphere of influence.”


